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As a lifelong Oregon born resident and business and property owner I have complete 

trust in our mail in voting system. It enhances citizen participation while adding very 

little or no inaccuracy. An informed and enabled public is the key to a thriving 

democracy. For the people and by the people! We the people reject constraints on 

our voting rights!  


